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Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

Attn:  Amber Michels 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

 

 

RE:  Lascar Pit M2023-005, Extension Request 

 

 

April 12, 2023  

 

Ms. Michels, 

 

Siete Inc. would like to request an extension on the decision date for the Lascar Pit M2023-005 to April 17th, 2023. 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Jodi Schreiber 
 

Jodi Schreiber, Owner 

PFM Consulting LLC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


